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ANNOUNCEMENT OF WINTER MEETINGS 

( NEWSLETTER 
of the 

Idaho Chapter 
of the 

Wildlife Society 

The attached announcement is also a call for papers. You are urged to 
respond directly to Elwood Bizeau, Program Chairman. 

NOMINATIONS 

President Elmer Norberg is receiving your nominations for President Elect 
and Vice President of the Wildlife Society. As a member of the Northwest 
Section Nominating Committee, he will channel your nominations through the 
Section. 

Recommendations for the Society's Publication Awards are also being received 
by President Norberg. These publications should relate to the field of 
wildlife science and should have been published between March 1967 and March 
1969. Submissions should be accompanied by a review copy of the publication, 

Nominations for the Society's Group Achievement Award to an organization 
which has an outstanding wildlife conservation program may also be sent to 
President Norberg. 

MEMBERSHIP 

Executive Director Fred Evenden has urged all members who are delinquent in 
paying their dues to send them in soon. Chapter membership dues are being 
received by: 

Keith Bayha and Levi Mohler 
Walt Browne 
Elwood Bizeau 
Stu Murrell 
Dave Neider 
Ralph Pehrson 
Bob Autenrieth 
Dale Turnipseed 
Frank DeShon 

Boise 
, Coeur d'Alene 
~scow 
Lewiston 
McCall 
Salmon 
Jerome 
· Pocatello , 
Idaho Falls 

Idaho Chapter membership now stands at 51. 

Attachment 

Keith Bayha 
Secretary-Treasurer 
Idaho Chapter 



( 
Winter Conference 

( 

IDAHO CHAPTER OF THE WILDLIFE SOCIETY 

When: January 25, 1969 

Where: Idaho Fish & Game Department Headquarters Building 
600 South Walnut Street, Boise, Idaho 

WHO: All Idaho Chapter Members and Prospective Members 

What: Panel Discussion and Technical Papers 

The date has been set! We have consulted with the Swami. He assures us that 
the usual Banana-belt weather will prevail in Boise throughout late January 
(whatever that means). So mark it on your calendar and get an o.k. from your 
boss to attend . 

The keynote of this conference will be participation. There is room on the 
docket for ten or eleven short presentations plus a panel. The panel subject 
will be a lively topic of general interest featuring several prominent 
speakers. 

This is the first and only solicitation for papers that you will receive. 

Slide talks? Yes. Research papers and reports? Yes. Management 
papers and reports? Yes. 

Your presentation need not be a highly polished technical paper ready for the 
Journal. Papers given at:the Conference will not be published. They are for 
the purpose of keeping your fellow members informed on what is going on in 
Idaho in wildlife research and management. All we ask is a Title and a 
short Abstract of your paper's content. Send the title and abstract to the 
Program Chairman (see address below) not later than December 15 and there 
will be a spot for you on the program. 

Presentations will be limited to a maximum of 20 minutes plus 5 minutes of 
questions and answering. 

For motel accomodations, write to Arrangements Chairman Clyde Scott, 1613 
Penninger Drive, Boise, Idaho, indicating your desires (single, twin beds). 
Transportation from motel to meeting place will be provided. 

We need your active help in making this first winter meeting of the Idaho 
Chapter of the Wildlife Society a flaming success. 

More on program details will be forthcoming in a later Newsletter. For now, 
decide to go and if you have a paper to give, get a title and abstract on its way. 

El wood Bizeau 
Program Chairman 

Address: Idaho Cooperative Wildlife Research Unit 
College of Forestry, Wildlife andc 

Range Sciences 
University of Idaho 
Moscow, Idaho 83843 
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